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MAKING CHRIST A REALITY IN THE COMMUNITY IN WHICH WE LIVE 
 

    Pastor:    Rev. Michael J. Pawelko 
 

School:    850 Euclid Avenue, Warrington 
Principal:   Mrs. Jennifer Durkin 
Religious Education:  Mrs. Danielle Staffieri 
PREP Office:   215-672-3020 
Music Director:  Mrs. Maria Lennon 

                                  mariaalennon@gmail.com 
 

WEBSITE: www.saintjosephchurch.us 
RECTORY: 215-672-3020 (9 a.m. - 4 p.m. Mon. to Fri.) 

 EMAIL: sjc18976@verizon.net     
SCHOOL: 215-343-5100 

MASS SCHEDULE:  
Mass Schedule: 
              Daily Mass (Mon.-Sat.)  8:00 a.m.  
  Saturday Vigil Mass       5:00 p.m. 
  Sunday Masses               7:30 a.m. 
                 9:30 a.m. 
                                                & 11:30 a.m. 
 
     Holy Day Masses   5:30 p.m. (eve of Holy Day) 
   8:00 a.m., 10:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 
 
(Christmas and New Year’s have special schedules) 
        

CONFESSIONS: Saturdays: 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.                       
  
MASS FOR SHUT-INS:  
   TV - Sunday, 5:30 a.m. WPVI Channel 6,   
            Daily & Sunday, 8:00 a.m. EWTN 
     
 
BAPTISMS: Parents should make arrangements with

the Pastor at least one month before the date wanted.
Baptism is celebrated on the FIRST and THIRD
Sundays of the month at 12:30 p.m. Preparation is
held on the SECOND TUESDAY of each month,
7:30 PM, in Room 18 of the Church Building.
Godparents must be practicing the faith and present a
Letter of Eligibility from their parish. No date can be
set for baptism until parents have fulfilled these
responsibilities. 

MATRIMONY: To set a date for a wedding,
couples must make an appointment at the
Rectory at least 6 months prior to the wedding
date. Weddings can be scheduled for most
Saturdays, at 12:00 Noon or 2:00 p.m., or on
Friday afternoons.  

SICK CALLS: Phone the Rectory,  
                            215-672-3020.  
REGISTRATION: All Catholics who live

within the parish boundaries should register.
Boundaries: South of Street Road from Lower
State Rd., to Norristown Rd., to County Line,
to Blair Mill Rd., to Moreland Rd., to Maple
Ave., to Horsham Rd., to Limekiln Pike, to
Lower State Rd. & back to Street Road. 

   If you are not registered, we cannot serve you
in ways which require us to know you. Please
call the Rectory (215-672-3020.) We will
welcome you as part of our community of
faith.  

PARISH ACTIVITIES: Catholic Youth
Organization, PREP (Parish Religious
Education Program), Choir (Adult and
Children’s), Home & School Association,
Men’s Group, Miraculous Medal Novena and
Rosary,  Respect Life Committee, Rite of
Christian Initiation of Adults.   (Notices for
these groups are posted inside this bulletin.) 

 



From the Desk of Fr. Pawelko 
My Dear Parishioners, 
 This week we celebrate the healing of the blind beggar, Bartimaeus.  Bartimaeus has an interesting name.  
His name means son of Timaeus (Bar=son).  Timaeus itself can be translated two ways.  The first way is  “honored 
or prized one.”  The second way is  “unclean one.”  So, Bartimaeus can be translated as “son of the honored or prized 
one” or as “son of the unclean one.”  This is because the name Timaeus has two possible roots, and the root you 
choose will then decide how you will translate the name. 
 It was possible that in the case of Bartimaeus that both translations fit.  This is especially true if we see 
Bartimaeus as representing the entire human race.  We know that the human race is created in the image and likeness 
of God, and so is highly honored and prized in the eyes of God.  We also know that the human race is fallen, blinded, 
and thus made unclean by Original Sin and by Actual Sins. 
 Bartimaeus then represents a human race that has lost its close and personal relationship with God and is 
now crying out to have that relationship back: Jesus, Son of David, have pity on me! and Master, I want to see! 
 Those rebuking him to be silent are unknowingly doing the work of the enemies of God.  They are 
unknowingly doing the work of the Devil, who wishes to keep the human race estranged from God. 
 Jesus’s tender care of Bartimaeus represents the tender care that He showed us all from His Holy Cross: 
Father, forgive them, for they do not know what they do. 
 Jesus thankfully continues to bathe us with His tender care through His Sacraments and His Voice that we 
hear in the Sacred Scriptures and the teachings of the Saints.  He continues to answer our cries with the words: Go 
on your way, your faith has saved you. 
 Our Faith is properly understood as our close and personal relationship with God, a relationship that we do 
have through Jesus.  Our Faith has saved us: immediately he (Bartimaeus) received his sight and followed Him 
(Jesus) on the Way.   We can place ourselves in the shoes of Bartimaeus and proclaim: Praised be Jesus Christ, now 
and forever!  
 Friday, November 1, is the Feast of All Saints and our celebration that the Saints are watching over us, 
praying for us, and awaiting us to join them in the fullness of God’s Glory.  We will have our regular Holy Day 
Schedule: 5:30PM on Thursday evening, October 31, and 8:00AM, 10:00AM, and 7:00PM on Friday, November 1. 
 Next weekend, November 2-3, we will also be remembering the souls of all the Faithfully Departed, those 
whose names will be written in our book of remembrance, those whose names will be placed on the altar, and those 
whose funerals were at our parish during this past year. 
 I am including an interesting article on the Catholic roots of Halloween in this week’s Bulletin. 
 I do wish everyone a very happy “All-hallows Eve” and a blessed All Saints Day. 
   

   St. Joseph, Patron of the Church, and our Patron, pray for us! 
Fr. Michael J. Pawelko, Pastor 

 

The surprisingly Catholic origins of Halloween 
Aleteia — Catholic Spirituality, Lifestyle, World News, and Culture  Philip Kosloski - published on 10/25/16 
The way we celebrate it today is far removed from any Christian influence, but the holiday has deeply Catholic roots. 
When most people think of Halloween, the first images that come to mind are children dressed up in scary costumes going 
door-to-door to collect candy from as many houses as possible. At the end of the night delighted kids empty their “loot” 
on the floor and begin the feasting that often ends up with a stomachache and a trip to the dentist not long after. 
What it evolved into in the United States, however, is not how Halloween began. 
The word “Halloween” is a Scottish shortening of the phrase “Allhallow-even,” literally meaning “All Holy Evening” and 
dates to the 18th century. The English have a similar phrase, “All Hallows’ Eve,” with the same meaning. Both words 
denote the night before All Saints Day, November 1, and refer to the celebration of the holy men and women who are 
recognized in the Catholic Church as residing in Heaven. 
Pope Gregory III established the feast during the 8th century after consecrating a chapel named in honor of “All Saints” 
in Saint Peter’s Basilica. The feast was then extended to the universal Church by Pope Gregory IV and made into a holy 
day of obligation for all Catholics. 
Along with its celebration, All Saints Day was given a special vigil Mass the night before (October 31), which led to that 
date being regarded by Catholics as a “holy evening.”   
In addition to All Saints Day, the Church established November 2 as All Souls Day, dedicated to praying for the souls in 
purgatory. On this day Catholics pray for their deceased relatives and friends, visiting cemeteries to remember those who 
are no longer on this earth. It is with this celebration that many local traditions were created and became mingled with the 
festivities of All Hallows’ Eve when immigrants started establishing themselves in the United States. 
 (Continued on page 3) 
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From the Desk of Fr. Pawelko (continued)   
In various cultures in Europe there developed a tradition of 
“souling” and baking “soul cakes” in honor of the faithful 
departed. These cakes were baked on All Hallows’ Eve and 
children would go out on All Saints Day and All Souls Day, 
begging door-to-door for these cakes in exchange for 
praying for deceased relatives and friends. 
It is believed that in some places there was a tradition of 
wearing disguises while souling that represented the various 
souls in purgatory who were seeking these prayers. And of 
course, the processional candles were carried sheltered from 
the wind in hollowed-out gourds or turnips, call Jack 
O’Lanterns. 
In France, the faithful created a danse macabre or “dance of 
the dead” that consisted of a representation of Death 
(typically a skeleton) leading a chain of individuals to the 
afterlife. The scene would often be brought to life on All 
Souls Day, where actors would put on costumes 
representing the different people in the chain. 
According to some accounts, Irish peasants developed an 
“All Damned Day” on October 31 to complement the All 
Saints and All Souls Day. The theory is that “if the souls in 
hell are left out when we celebrate those in heaven and 
purgatory, they might be unhappy enough to cause trouble.” 
The Irish then banged pots and pans on October 31 to make 
sure those in Hell knew they were not forgotten. 
All of these different traditions revolving around All Saints 
and All Souls were mixed together in the United States 
when immigrants started to intermarry and combine 
customs. The celebration of Halloween spread throughout 
the country during the early 20th century and quickly 
become a secular community activity that was devoid of its 
Christian origins. 
Businesses then recognized the profitability of the holiday 
and started to promote it in their advertisements, taking over 
the day in a similar way to the celebration of Christmas. 
In the end, while the current activities of Halloween appear 
to have no Christian significance, they have deep Catholic 
roots and are meant to remind people of their own mortality 
and the need to pray for souls in purgatory. 

 

 
  2024 2023 
 October 13 October 15 
Envelopes $  6,290.00 $  5,835.00 
Online Giving $  2,206.50 $  2,171.55 
Total $  8,496.50 $  8,006.55 

 

 

Masses For The Week 
Saturday Oct. 26 

5:00 p.m. 
Theresa & Joseph 
Campellone 

Sunday Oct. 27 
7:30 a.m. 

Deceased members of the 
Higgins Family 

 9:30 a.m. Timothy Sean Sullivan 
 11:30 a.m. People of the Parish 
Monday 8:00 a.m. Bob Weychert 
Tuesday   8:00 a.m. Kate Black 
Wednesday 8:00 a.m. Paul McDermott 
Thursday 8:00 a.m. Frank McPoyle 
 5:30 p.m. People of the Parish 
Friday 8:00 a.m. Dale Cain 
 10:00 a.m. Kitty & Jim Casey and 

Joanne Blaney 
 7:00 p.m. Steve Chadwick 
Saturday 8:00 a.m. All Souls 

Nov. 2 
5:00 p.m. 

 
Andy Landmesser 

Sunday Nov. 3 
7:30 a.m. 

For A Fallen Away 
Loved One 

 9:30 a.m. Lisa Ann DiBella 
 11:30 a.m. People of the Parish 

Please Pray For Those Who Are Ill: 
 

Paula Bielecki, Donna Cunningham, Valerie Fidler, Paul 
Han, Enoch Kroutch, Dolores  Krysztopowicz, Irene Lennon,  
Patricia McCloskey, Dave McKay, Art McLaughlin,   John 
Merritt, Moira Merritt, Gertrude Nelson,  Michael Pham, 
Sarah Rank, Joseph Ranweiler, Julia Reese, Gino, Theresa, 
Dean, & Rick Romaniello, Clare Smith, William Sparke, 
Stanley Travis, III, Patricia True, Jack Wilhelm, Joan 
Winterborne, John Zerbe. 

Let us Remember and Pray for Our Dead 
John Cupp 

This Week In Our Parish 
Monday, October 28 
*Adoration – 8:30 am 
*Men’s Group – Room 18 – 7:30 pm 
*Rosary -7:30 pm 
Tuesday, October 29 
*Mass at Luther Woods – 2:00 pm 
*Rosary & Communion Service-Christ Home–2:00pm 
Wednesday, October 30 
*Children’s Choir Practice  – 5:30 – 6:45 pm 
*Adult Choir Practice – 7:30 – 9:30 pm 
Thursday, October 31 
*Charismatic Prayer Group –7:00 pm – Church Hall 
Friday, November 1 
*All Saint’s Day – Holy Day of Obligation 
Bulletin Submittals 
Email requests to sjc18976@verizon.net. All requests 
are subject to Pastor’s approval and space availability. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Readings for The Week 
 

Mon:  Eph 2:19-22; Ps 19:2-3, 4-5; Lk 6:12-16 

Tues:  Eph 5:21-33; Ps 128:1-2, 3, 4-5; Lk 13:18-21 

Wed:  Eph 6:1-9; Ps 145:10-11, 12-13ab, 13cd-14; Lk 13:22-30 

Thurs: Eph 6:10-20; Ps 144:1b, 2, 9-10; Lk 13:31-35 

Fri:     Rv 7:2-4, 9-14; Ps 24:1bc-2, 3-4ab, 5-6; 1 Jn 3:1-3; Mt   
5:1-12a 

Sat:    Wis 3:1-9; Ps 23:1-3a, 3b-4, 5, 6; Rom 6:3-9; Jn 6:37-40 

Sun:  Dt 6:2-6, Ps 18:2-3, 3-4, 47, 51; Heb 7:23-28; Mk 12:28b-
34 

 

Holy Hour with Kathleen McCarthy 
We are blessed to be joined by 
Kathleen McCarthy on 
Thursday, November 7, 2024 
at 7:00 p.m.  She is President of 
In His Sign Radio.  Kathleen is a 
published author, Catholic radio 
broadcaster and has been a 

Catholic lay evangelist for more than 40 years.  Her 
message of the Father’s merciful love, the Real Presence in 
the Holy Eucharist and the power of the Holy Spirit are 
central doctrines of the Catholic Church. 
Kathleen has been involved in healing ministry for over four 
decades.  She shares, through her gift of storytelling and 
prayer, the fire of God’s love and healing through His Word 
and His Eucharistic Heart of Mercy. 
She will be sharing her love for the Most Holy Eucharist 
with us during a Holy Hour.  The Holy Hour will conclude 
with Benediction.  All are welcome! 

 
Job Opportunity  
Business Manager, St. Jude Chalfont 
Saint Jude Parish in Chalfont, PA is currently seeking 
applicants for the position of Business Manager. The 
Business Manager is responsible for supervision and 
management of financial and accounting functions, human 
resources functions, facilities and office operational 
functions, administrative functions, and the related 
processes and systems for the Parish and School. 
Please visit our website at stjudechalfont.org/job-
opportunity for complete details. Kindly submit your 
resume and cover letter to office@stjudechalfont.org. 

 
Hospitality Sunday 

Enjoy donuts and coffee with fellow 
parishioners after all Masses in Room 18 on 
November 3.  Graciously 
sponsored by the Hospitality 

Ministry.  And you can get your Blood 
Pressure checked too!  

Health and Help Ministry 
October is National Breast Cancer Awareness Month. 
Be Proactive about your health.  Remember to do monthly 
breast self-exams and schedule clinical breast exams and 
mammograms.  For those at average risk, have a 
mammogram every year starting at age 40.  
Reference: women’s health.gov. 
******************************************* 
 

The official flu season in the US is from 
October to May 

Tips for Preventing the Spread of Flu:   
 Get Vaccinated 
 Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 
 Stay home when you are sick. Do not return to work 

unless you are fever free for at least 24 hours (fever 
free without the use of fever reducing medicines) 

 Cover your mouth and nose.  Cough into your upper 
sleeve or into a tissue and dispose of it properly. 

 Wash hands frequently or use hand sanitizers 
when water is not available. 

 Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth. 
 Take steps for cleaner air.  Bring in fresh outside air, 

purifying indoor air or gather outdoors. 
 Practice healthy habits.  Clean frequently touched 

surfaces at home, work, or school.  Get plenty of sleep, 
stay active, manage stress, drink plenty of fluids, eat 
nutritious foods. 

Reference: www.cdc.gov.flu 
 

Treasures From Our Tradition  
 “What is the Church if not the assembly of all the 
saints?” wrote the fifth-century bishop Niceta. Each 
Sunday, in the Profession of Faith, we express our belief in 
the communion of saints, the one body—with Christ as its 
head—made up of “those who are pilgrims on earth, the 
dead who are being purified and the blessed in heaven.” We 
are not alone! 
 The preface for All Saints begins, “For today by your 
gift we celebrate the festival of your city, the heavenly 
Jerusalem, our mother.” What astounding words! All Saints 
Day (like every solemnity) is nothing less than the festival 
of the fullness of the paschal mystery, our dying and rising 
in Christ. Of course, now in autumn the mystery comes 
“clothed” in glorious autumnal garb, and so we celebrate 
our Easter faith with signs of the harvest, signs of nature’s 
dying, signs of the “homecoming” that happens naturally 
when the weather gets cold and families find themselves 
together more often. While the dying can point to our own 
mortality, the homecoming reminds us of the mystery of our 
own resurrection with Christ.  —Rev. James Field 
 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Pro Life Baby Bottle Campaign 

October is National Respect Life Month.   Baby 
bottles can be found in the baskets on the table in 
the hallway.  Please take a bottle, fill it with 
change, bills or checks (made payable to the 

Pro-Life Union) and return them next weekend.   Proceeds 
will be sent to the Pro Life Union of Greater Philadelphia. 
 

PA Property Tax / Rent Rebate Program 
To help with the rising cost of living, you are reminded that the 
Pennsylvania Property Tax/Rent Rebate Program 
applications are now available. There are new guidelines which 
permit individuals that qualify to receive a rebate between 
$380 and $1,000 from property taxes or rent paid last 
year. Funding for this rebate program is made possible by the 
Pennsylvania State Lottery Fund and is a rebate that does not 
have to be repaid. This application must be filed by December 
31, 2024.   
To qualify, you must be a senior citizen 65 years of age or older, 
a widow or widower 50 years of age or older, or a disabled 
person 18 years or older. Homeowners and renters that have 
annual incomes of $45,000 or less could qualify. Important 
Note: Only half of your annual Social Security or SSI income 
is counted toward the income guideline for this program. For 
more information or an application, call PolAm Social 
Services, Monday through Friday, between 10:00 a.m. and 4:00 
p.m. at (215) 923-1900. 
 

Martin Saints Classical High School  
Families are invited to attend an open house on November 
6th at 7:00 p.m. Our annual 8th grade visitation will be 
November 12th from 8:30 a.m. - 2:15 p.m. at our new 
campus at St. Titus parish in East Norriton.  
Register at https://www.martinsaintsclassical.org/events 
Admissions Open House: November 6, 2024 
8th Grade Visitation Day: November 12, 2024 
www.whymsc.org  Contact: Ms. Laura Lindmeier  

(llindmeier@martinsaintsclassical.org) 

 
Women’s Advent Breakfast 
Saturday, December 7, 2024 - 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 
Ladies, begin the Advent Season by gathering with other women 
for an inspiring talk by De Yarrison as you enjoy a hot breakfast 
buffet.  De’s talk is titled, A Personal Incarnation.  The cost is 
$45.00 per person which includes breakfast.  Brought to you by 
Mary, Mother of the Redeemer and St. Jude parishes.  Don't miss 
out on this opportunity to find some peace and inspiration during 
the holiday season!  
Speaker: De Yarrison 
Location: Grand Ballroom at Normandy Farm, 1401 Morris Rd 
Blue Bell, PA, 19422.  Register by Nov 15th   
  Visit https://www.mmredeemer.org/womens-advent-
breakfast to register and for more information.  

Monthly Food Drive   
Next weekend, November 2nd & 3rd we 
will be collecting items for the Food 
Bank.  Non-perishables only.  No expired 
food please. Foods currently requested at 
this time include: Cereal, Baked Beans, 
Jelly, Egg Noodles, Peaches, Pears, Tuna 
Helper, Hamburger Helper, Syrup, 

Stuffing Mix, Gravy Packets, Saltines, Mayonnaise, Instant 
Mashed Potatoes.  Non Food items:  Store Gift Cards, 
Laundry Detergent (liquid or pods), Household Cleaning 
Supplies, Toothbrushes, Toothpaste, Oral Care, Toilet Paper, 
Paper Towels, and gently used grocery size paper bags.  
The Warminster Food Bank thanks you for your generous 
donation of 1010 pounds collected in October! 
 

Scholarship Fundraising Concert 
Monaghan Music presents All You Need is Beatles: Songs 
and Stories, performed by local musician, Bill Monaghan 
and his Mop Top Band, at Archbishop Wood High School in 
the Sophia A Friedman Auditorium, 655 York Road, 
Warminster PA 18974 on Saturday, November 2, 2024 at 
3:00 p.m. 
Suggested Donation $15, general seating, and all ages are 
welcome. All proceeds to benefit the Michael S Monaghan 
Scholarship Fund at Archbishop Wood High School. 
For more information, visit www.MonaghanMusic.com. 
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St. Joseph Church 
Parish Religious Education Program  
Mrs. Danielle Staffieri, Coordinator  
stjosephccd.warrington@yahoo.com 

215-672-3020 
Tuesdays 6:00 p.m. – 7:15 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PREP SCHEDULE 

 
 
 
 
Tuesday, October 29  All grades in session. 
 

 
 
 
Tuesday, November 5   All grades in session. 
 
Tuesday, November 12 All grades in session. 
 
Tuesday, November 19 All grades in session. 
 
Tuesday, November 26  No classes.  Thanksgiving 
Break. 
 

 
 

 

Mrs. Jennifer Durkin, Principal 
850 Euclid Avenue, Warrington, PA 18976 

215-343-5100      www.stjstr.org 

 
Last week, our kindergarten, first, and second graders had 
a wonderful time celebrating the fall season with a 
pumpkin painting event! It was lovely to see so many 
family members join us, creating lasting memories 
together as our young artists transformed pumpkins into 
colorful masterpieces. Thank you to all the parents, 
guardians, and grandparents who participated and made 
this event so special!  Thank you, also, to all of our faculty 
who planned the event. 
Additionally, our Home and School Association hosted our 
annual Trunk or Treat, bringing our community together 
for an evening filled with spooky fun. Families and faculty 
decorated their trunks and provided treats for our students 
to enjoy. It was a delightful way to kick off the Halloween 
season and strengthen the bonds within our school 
community.  I couldn’t be more grateful to our awesome 
Home and School! 
Thank you, too, for all that you do for SJR!  Please 
continue to keep us in prayer. 
Gratefully, 
Mrs. Durkin 
 

 
 
 

St. Joseph/St. Robert School does not discriminate in 
admissions or hiring based on race, color, religious 
creed, disability, ancestry, national origin, age or sex.” 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



Parish Registration 
New parishioners are always welcome!    
Call the Parish Office Monday – Thursday to register. Help 
us keep our records updated by notifying us if you are 
moving from the Parish or have changed your address, 
phone number, email address, etc., at 215-672-3020 or 
sjc18976@verizon.net. 

 

Safe Environment Program 
 

All people who volunteer for the Archdiocese of 
Philadelphia are required to fulfill the following obligations: 
CLEARANCES: 
 PA State Police Criminal Record Check 
https://epatch.pa.gov/home 
 PA Dept. of Public Welfare Child Abuse Clearance Ck. 
https://www.compass.state.pa.us 
 Federal History Fingerprint Clearance*  
https://uenroll.identogo.com 
*ONLY if you lived outside of PA within the last 10 years 
Disclosure Statement Application for Volunteers  
CLEARANCES MUST BE RENEWED EVERY FIVE  
(5) YEARS 

 

To gain access to all of FORMED’s 
content, follow these simple steps: 
 Go to https://signup.formed.org/  
 Enter our parish’s zip code 18976 then click on St. 

Joseph 
 Enter your name and your email address 
That’s it! You’re in. Now you can get the free FORMED 
app for your phone by searching FORMED Catholic in 
your app store. 

 
 

Visit with Our Lady of Guadalupe  
“The Pilgrim Image of Our Lady of Guadalupe” is brought to 
your home by a parishioner on Sunday.  Our Lady wants to come 
and visit with you in a personal way for a whole week.  Welcome 
her with love and gratitude.  Gather each day to pray, speak to 
her about your concerns.  Empty your heart out to her then in 
silence let her fill it with her maternal love, guidance and graces 
she obtains for you.  Let her renew you in the spirit of her Son, 
Jesus Christ Our Lord and Savior.  Then on the following Sunday 
the picture of “Our Lady of Guadalupe” will be picked up and 
continue on to her next family visit.  To schedule a visit call 
Kathie Zajkowski @ 484-925-8080. 

 

Stay Informed at St. Joseph Parish 
We have adopted a new way of 
communicating with you. Evangelus is 
the new communication system for our 
parish.    If you have not received a 

message, visit eva.us/carpenter to sign-up.  You can also follow 
us on Social media and download our parish app as well. 
 

Reminder 
Please remember to make all checks for the Special and 
Second Collections payable to St. Joseph Church, not the 
individual charity.  All donations received are then 
forwarded to the appropriate organization.  

St. Joseph On-Line Giving 
Giving online is easy and allows you to set up automatic 
recurring contributions and view your complete online 
giving history from anywhere you have access to the 
Internet. Simply follow these easy steps:  
1.  Visit the church website at www.saintjosephchurch.us 
2.  Click on the [ONLINE GIVING] button          
3.  Click on the Donate button            
4. Follow the onscreen instructions to create an online 
profile and to schedule your recurring contributions. 
 

View Our Parish Supporters at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Huntingdon Valley, PA
215.947.4111

Steven C Bunting DDS
ADAM R Stefanowicz DMD

DesignerOfSmiles.com

Consider
Remembering
Your Parish in

Your Will
For further information,

 please call the parish office.
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